ANNOUNCEMENTS    

We need more helpers for our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade SS Classes.  See Jackie to volunteer.

Youth meet on Sunday & Wednesday evenings at 6:00pm July 28th @ Ridgeview Pool 6-7:30pm

*BUY a BRICK for CENTER on 2nd, order forms are in the Narthex

· 8/10  Sarah Mayes meet at 5:30 in the Fellowship Hall

· 8/12  Sisters of Faith meet at 5:30 at the Pavilion for a brown bag dinner then the meeting starts at 6:00pm

· 8/12  CYB @ Kickback Jacks in Johnson City at noon.  Mark the date and join us for good food and great fellowship.  We welcome all who are interested in joining our group of “mature folks” who are living life young at heart.
*CYB aka Count Your Blessings:  Our senior lunch bunch had a great time at the new Cootie Browns.  There were 18 of us there, although it could have been more since we were missing at least 5 regulars!

· 8/14  Center on 2nd Fundraiser Yard Sale 8am-12pm  (see back for more info)

July Mission: Jonesborough Elementary School
As a congregation we have been able to help the Kindergarten teachers at Jonesborough Elementary School get off to a good start each year for several years.  This year the teachers are asking us to provide age appropriate books for each student.
See the print out on the table in the Narthex for more information.

Center on 2nd Fundraiser Yard Sale
We are having a yard sale to raise funds for the renovations of our Center on 2nd on Saturday August 14th.  Spaces are available $20 per space     (10' x 15') or 2 adjacent spaces for $35.  There will be 4 covered spaces with electricity in the pavilion for $40 each.  The times are 8:00am - 12:00.
Keep in mind - Diane's Closet will not be accepting household items this year.  So, gather up your items you don't need any more and call Carla at the church office to reserve your space: 423-753-3942.  
If you have questions you can call Libby Shipley at 865-414-0487. Haven of Mercy will be taking away left overs that can be donated for those of you interested in that.

Diane’s Closet
With things returning to “normal”, we are planning a fall and winter clothing give-away on September 11th from 10am until 2pm.  It will be held in the Good News Fellowship Hall by the railroad tracks.  
We will be accepting donations of only fall and winter clothing (NO HOME GOODS, LINENS, and TOYS) that week on 
Wednesday 2-7:30, Thursday and Friday from 10-5.  
We are in need of volunteers to help sort and fold clothes on donation days.  On the give-away day, we especially need help at closing time to pack the remaining items for donation to other organizations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been blessed with so much and the need is great.  Please call Sharon Moore, 423-926-0605 with any questions or to volunteer.
